
Attention Youth Soccer Coaches, 

 

We appreciate you and your team working with us on scheduling this week.  We do have 

one more scheduling issue in the later part of the week.  It has been brought to our 

attention that Salem Elementary is holding their school carnival on Friday, April 24
th

.  

We see this as a field issue in some leagues and a definite player conflict issue. 

 

For this reason we are going to move up Fridays games to Thursday, April 23
rd

.  Same 

fields and times. 

 

Your friend in our children’s future, 

 

Matt Marziale 

Recreation Director 

Salem Parks & Recreation 

 

 

 


